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April 29, 2024 
 
Attn: Daniel Cunningham 
Boone County Regional Sewer District 
1314 N. 7th Street 
Columbia, MO 65201 
Via email: dcunningham@bcrsd.com  
 
RE: Boone County ARPA Funds – Boone County Regional Sewer District   
 
Dear Daniel: 
 
This letter is to express the Boone County Commission's intent to award ARPA funds in the amount of 
$220,000 to the Boone County Regional Sewer District for the proposed pump station upgrades in 
Rocheport, Missouri.  The updated wastewater pump stations in Rocheport are critical infrastructure 
improvements for the region.  
 
The Boone County Commission received more than 100 quality ARPA applications requesting 
approximately $54 million in funding. Selecting recipients from such a large pool of impressive and varied 
program proposals has been very challenging. Unfortunately, there is simply not enough funding to support 
all the deserving applications. We task the awardees with carrying out the mission of improving lives and 
creating transformative change.  
 
The ultimate ARPA award will be effectuated via a contract which will be provided to you by Boone 
County. Congratulations on all your success to this point. We look forward to working with you in the 
coming months. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kip Kendrick    Justin Aldred   Janet Thompson 
Presiding Commissioner  District I Commissioner  District II Commissioner 
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